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I think some of the new changes are in the right direction when it comes to crimes
 against children.  However,  the section that deals with the wearing of colours  is
 ridiculas and wrong.  We have the right to wear what clothing or apparel we wanr. It's
 part of being a free society.  And if that should change we as a state or nation is
 heading down a dark path. Plus its easy to see who is who when tbe clubs etc are
 wearing colours.  To stop that would be a disadvantage to all.

Thank you for listening

Chris
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